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OBAVIJEST ANNOUNCEMENT 

EUCHEM Conference on Stereochemistry 

The next EUCHEM Conference on Stereochemistry will be held on the Bilrgen­
stock near Lucerne, Switzerland, from April 24 - April 30, 1983. 
The number of participants will be limited. Inquiries and applications should 
be addressed before January 15, 1983 to the President : 

Prof. J. E. Baldwin 
Dyson Perrins Laboratory 
South Parks Road 
Oxford OXl 3QY, England 




